
Dear Interested Citizens, 
 
You are receiving this email as part of the communications for the University Parkway Corridor Plan. 
 
As an interested citizen, we are informing you of the release of the final draft documents for the University 
Parkway Corridor Plan and Overlay Zone. The documents are currently available for residents and interested 
citizens to view and provide feedback on. 
 
There will be two additional public hearings to consider the final draft plan for adoption. The University Parkway 
Corridor Plan will be heard by the Area Plan Commission (APC) at their June 6th, 2019 meeting. It is important for 
you to know that the Area Plan Commission is a recommending body that will recommend an action on the plan 
to the Vanderburgh County Board of County Commissioners. The Vanderburgh County Board of County 
Commissioners are the legislative body which has the authority to adopt the plan and overlay zone.  
 
These documents can be accessed through the APC website at www.evansvilleapc.com . A hard copy of the plan 
and ordinance can be reviewed at the following locations: 
 
Red Bank Library:  120 S Red Bank Road 
Franklin Street Library:  2000 W Franklin Street 
Area Plan Commission Office:  1 NW Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard, Civic Center Complex, Room 312 
 
If you should have any questions, please reach out to us or the staff of the Area Plan Commission. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
University Parkway Plan Team 
 
Ronald S. London, P.E., CFM | Executive Director 
Evansville-Vanderburgh County Area Plan Commission 
(812) 435-5226 | rlondon@evansvilleapc.com 
 


